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HUMAN

RIGHTS

CAMPAIGN,
July 4, 2017

Rev. Glenn Schwerdtfegger, Senior Pastor
Maple Grove United Methodist Church

7 West Henderson Avenue

Columbus, OH 43214

Dear Glenn:

I write to thank you for the generous support of the people of Maple Grove UMC for
HRC's 34t annual Gala Fundraiser at the Ohio Union on June 3! I enclose a copy of
the ad you provided for our program book.

This year’s Gala drew 805 people and raised over $23,000 for HRC's political action
work! The silent auction exceeded our expectations by $1,145. Corporate sponsorships
exceeded goal by $7500 and the program book exceeded goal by $400. I am proud to
report that 12 faith communities appeared in advertisements in that book — the largest
number of any particular category!

You have been such a faithful advocate for and servant to the LGBTQ community over
so many years. If there is anything I personally can do for you, or that HRC can do for
your community, please contact me. I enclose my card for that purpose. Know that we
are so grateful for your tangible moral and financial support for our work in behalf of
social justice.

Gratefully,

=zl

Mark Matson



